
June 29, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: Docket UE-220411—Advice 22-02—Customer Notice 

On June 1, 2022, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted an 
advice filing that proposed changes to Schedules 191 for the System Benefits Charge.  In 
accordance with WAC 480-100-194(2), PacifiCorp provided notice of the proposed rate change 
to the affected customers during the week of June 27, 2022.  Enclosed with this filing is a copy 
of the customer notice. 

Please direct inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely,  

            /s/             . 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp  
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com
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